5010279073

I'HE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGCTON

DEC 27 ©73

MEMORANDUM:

The attached letter (s) addressed to
the President is referred to your
office for suitable acknowledgment
or other appropriate handling at
the earliest opportunity. Should
you receive mail that has been
misdirected, please forward to the
appropriate agency. I would also
appreciate knowing when you are
forwarding such mail. My phone
number is 456-2717.
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Thank you,

Martha Seal
Director
Correspondence Agency Liaison






